From:

Sent: 30 April 2019 15:41
To: LDP
Subject: B1101-Land at Garthdee Road

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing to send my objection to the proposed housing development of Gwen's Garden green space. It
is a valued and respected area for many members of the community, including myself.

It is understandable that houses need to be built to accommodate the 12% growth in population over the
last 4 years. However, it is important to consider the value and integrity of green spaces, which are
becoming a rarity in our ever expanding encroachment onto the natural environment.

The legacy that we should be leaving to future generations is to protect, appreciate and restore these
spaces. Gwen's Garden is planning to be replanted to further enhance this popular area and attract
wildlife.

Therefore, please consider an alternative location that does not threaten the small jewels of green spaces
we have left to ensure they can be enjoyed by all for years to come.

With Respect,

Jade Williams
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